Pembroke Meadows Civic League
Monthly Meeting Minutes
3/16/2017

The civic league member meeting was on March 16",

Irish Dance Academy performed for us they did a wonderful job. Thank you ladies!
The business meeting started around 7:35 p.m.

Discussed needed a newsletter deliver for the Town homes.

Discussed the need for an Easter egg hunt coordinator.

April 22nd is scheduled to be the Spring Fling and that will be the day we open the pool cover
we also plan to do meeting clean up and park clean-up day there will be a barbecue lunch after
the work was done

Thank you to all those who've been helping clean the median the Garden Club is trying to build
a team they need one more good day of cleaning they would like to meet on March 25th at 9
a.m. on the vacant lot side

We would like to thank everybody for all the assistance with the potluck.

Treasurer’s report as of February 28th the money market account has $33,179.20 and the
checking account have the $2,854.40

We also like to remind everybody that can register at nextdoor.com to get neighborhood
messages and that we have a neighborhood email for neighborhood communications

Chris is here at the meeting and she spoke about the volunteer hours that they would sign off on
for the high school students if they come to the Spring Fling. The pool application is online

Movie night is coming up in April and then we would need to come early.
The Beekeeper coming to the May meeting.

It was noted there's a new sushi restaurant in the neighborhood.

We had a discussion about the geese.

Meeting ended around 7:50 p.m.



